
Uniform Guidelines for Advancement on Salary 
Schedule E 
The College previously abided by the Uniform Guidelines for Advancement on Salary Schedule E, but these Guidelines have 
been repealed by Alabama Community College System effective 2017. No further advancements for Schedule E employees 
under these guidelines will be granted, absent extenuating circumstances as determined by the President. 
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